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Thank you, parents, for visiting your child’s class 
during our Open House -it was a success! Look 
ahead at the events lined up for fall. Save the 
Dates so your child doesn’t miss out! 

September 3rd -Wednesday Fine Arts Class  

     September 7th – AWANA Club Kickoff           

October 3rd - Kid’s night Out     

 

Aria P, Caleb W, Emma D,  
Emma S, Sophia F 

If your child has a birthday and is not listed, please 
let us know. We like to celebrate and give them a 

small prize! 

IS YOUR CHILD FEELING SICK?  

If your child is sick, please keep 
them at home. Every year we like 
to remind everyone of this policy 

that helps to prevent the spread of 
germs. 

        Fine Arts returns  

on September 3rd 7pm-8pm 

Children ages 3 yrs. -6th grade can be a part of our 
Kids Choir. Performance dates will be handed out 
soon! We are excited about another fabulous year 

as we Worship, Grow and Create together! 

In this quarter, we learn what it means to have true 
friendship by looking at David and Johnathan. Then, 
through Elijah’s experience in difficult circumstances, 
we can trust that God will give us what we need. As 

we come to the close of our Old Testament study this 
quarter, we take a day to recall all God has taught us 
and make sure that His truth is firmly planted in our 
hearts and ask Him to help us remember His Word. 

 

 


